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AWARD NOTIFICATION LETTER

November 12, 2013

RE: IFB# 2014-0055-PW/PL
Installation of Water Purification System at the Nambe Community Center

This letter is to advise that on September 4, 2013, a purchase order was issued to TLC Plumbing &
Utility for the above referenced Invitation for Bid.

On behalf of Santa Fe County, I would like to express my sincere appreciation to everyone that
participated in this important procurement.

Pamela Lindgfam
Procurement Specialist Senior
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